
SOAR minutes

September t3,2022

1:30 p.m.

The meeting was called to order by President Jerry Redington and the Pledge of allegiance was recited.

The roll call of officers was taken with all present except Vice President Rich Hofmaster.

The minutes of the August meeting were approved as read.

Treasurer Ron Ethridge gave the treasurer's report.

Jerry has not contacted the Senior Center yet about a program on Living Wills, Trusts and Power of

attorney documents. He would like to see more people in attendance than we have had before asking

someone to speak.

Jerry has been class representative for VEBA for 15 years. Hls term is up as of January t,2023. He will

not be asking for an extension. He feels the board is in good hands with experienced representatives to

continue.

Goodyear master negotiations have been held and an agreement made. Changes will be listed on the

Website.

ln October our local SOAR will be having election of officers. Jerry will not be running for office again.

Leo Patterson feels we need to raise money to keep our treasury stable. Some of our previous projects

need to be supported by monetary donations.

Titan has been sending out phone messages about jobs available. Some members feelthe atmosphere

at Titan has changed over the years.

Jerry suggested that the trustees meet trn ice a year.

The rneeting was adjourned at 2:15 with fellowship time following.

Respectfully submitted,

Susan Walt

Secretary


